From:

To: <nrcrep@nre.gov>
Date: Sat, Oct 7, 2000 10:26 AM
Subject: Discrimination Task Group

- Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by

Affiliation: self
Comments: The following was obtained from the OIG web information:

NRC Staff's Handling of Harassment and Intimidation Complaints

The OIG conducted an Event Inquiry (El) in response to a request from three members of the
Connecticut Congressional delegation. Specifically, the Congressional members requested that the OIG
review the process and specific conclusions contained in several investigations conducted by the NRC
Office of Investigations (Ol). These investigations dealt with complaints of harassment and intimidation
(H&I) by several former employees who had been la|d off from work at a nuclear power plant in
Connecticut.

The OIG inquiry revealed deficiencies in the documentation of the process followed by the NRC staff in
reaching a conclusion regarding enforcement action in one of the cases. Additionally, the OIG found that
portions of briefings provided by the staff to the Commission were not clear with regard to the staff's
intended actions. Finally, the OIG found that the staff had insufficient inforrnation on which to base a
conclusion contained in their written correspondence with some of the allegers (Addresses Management
Challenge #5)

I allege that the same weaknesses and/or similar weaknesses still exist in the NRC investigation and
enforcement program. | should be allowed to make my presentation at Paduhca, KY without
interference.

Thank you.
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